December 18, 1972

Mr. John Soursourian
6 Bancroft Road
Melrose, Massachusetts 02176

Dear Mr. Soursourian:

Thank you for your donation of §$125 for one diary-
calendar ($15), the Christmas seals ($10), and the
donation of $100 in your capacity as a Steward. We
are extremely grateful, and hope this will be a be-
ginning in establishing true stewardship in our Church.

A special lapel pin is being prepared for Stewards:

as soon as they are ready we will be very pleased to
send you one which we earnestly hope vou will wear.

It is our hope that you will renew your stewardship

regularly each year, about which we will be in touch
with you.

Thank you again, and very best wishes,

Sincerely,

encl/receipt #15594 Jack Antreassian
JA:aa Executive Director



